
  

 

 

 

 

Vouchers for families in need – January 2024 

This month you can apply for a supermarket voucher or prepaid fuel if you are in urgent need. Greggs charity are 

providing these to buy food for families. If you have received a grant from Greggs in the last 12 months you are unlikely 

to be successful. 

You need to answer all the questions. If you prefer, you can email the information to friendsofhannahmore@gmail.com 

Please note - if we don’t have all the questions we can’t apply  

• This is only for Hannah More families  

• Apply before 28th January   

• If your application is approved then the voucher is sent directly to your phone  

 

Full name of parent applying    

Your date of birth  

Your address including postcode  

 

Are you employed? If so how many hours? 
 

 

How many adults in your household?   

How many children in your house?  

What ages are they?  

Mobile number - this is the phone number 

the voucher will be sent to. 

 

Do you want a supermarket voucher?  

Or a fuel top-up voucher? 

 

Why do you need this help?   

 

What difference this will make to your 
family? 
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